
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF
BRADWALL PARISH COUNCIL

Held on Wednesday 20th November 2019 at Bradwall Village Hall

PRESENT: Cllr. G. Gnyp – Chair BPC Cllr. M. Ollier – BPC
Cllr. M. Acton – BPC Cllr. R. Smedley – BPC
Cllr. S. Beck – BPC Cllr. J. Wray - CEBC
Mrs F Stops - Clerk

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC: None

1. APOLOGIES: Cllr. G. Williams.

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST REGARDING AGENDA ITEMS
None

3. TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING
The minutes of the last meeting held on 18th September 2019 were approved and signed as a
correct record.

4. MATTERS ARISING FROM THE LAST MEETING
a) Street Light

The work is now complete.  The Clerk was asked to investigate the electricity charges to
see if these would be reduced due to the new LED lamps.

b) Community Orchard
Nothing to report.

5. FINANCE (Clerk)
a) The balance sheet dated 20th November 2019 was received.
b) Precept 2020/21 – The Clerk presented a budget for the next financial year and after

consideration of current balances and reserves it was agreed to request a Precept of
£1650.00 for the 2020-21 financial year.

c) The following payments were approved and cheques signed:
Bradwall Village Hall (Hall hire on 20/11/19) - £25.00; Mrs F. Stops (Salary April to
September 2019) - £468.00; Retrospective approval for payment to Cheshire East Borough
Council (Street light repair) - £306.55.

d) It was noted that there is still no update from the village hall trustees about future plans
for the hall.

6. PLANNING MATTERS
a) Outstanding Applications.

None.

b) New Applications.
19/4358C Hill Top Cottage, Wood Lane – Two storey side extension.  No objections or
comments to be submitted.

7. CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED (Clerk)
Any relevant emails have been forwarded, including:

 Community Governance Review – Consultation on town and parish council governance
arrangements.  This was discussed and it was agreed that this council does not see the



need for any changes to the current parish boundary, number of councillors or ward
arrangements.  The Clerk will complete the online consultation to reflect this.

 Recycling and Waste Collection – there has been a change to the collection day for the
majority of the parish.  Also, new food waste collection will start from January 2020.
Cllr. Beck expressed his concern about the bio-security of the current processing facility
for the food waste.

8. TO RECEIVE AND DISCUSS MATTERS RAISED BY MEMBERS AND CHESHIRE EAST MEMBER
None

9. DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING
Wednesday 15th January 2020, 8pm

The meeting closed at 9.15pm.

Signed by RFO/Clerk Chairman


